Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting June 4, 1998

Present: Chairman Edwin Rowehl; David Essex; Timothy Seeger ex
officio; Ken Rkins; Marion Noble; Alternate Spencer Garrett and
Secretary Barbara Elia

Spencer Garrett was sworn as an Alternate Member of the Board and

Chairman Ed Rowehl requested that he sit for the absent Hugh
Giffin.

A Request from an interested party, Paul Belliveau, for a meeting
with the Board on June 18 at 7:30 P.M. Re: Chicago Cutlery
Goodell Division, was discussed and agreed upon.

Master Plan - Town Administrator, Kelly Collins, has loaned a
copy of the Master Plan for the Town of Fitzwilliam, which was
prepared with the help of Karen Cullen, for the Board's review.
After some discussion The board agreed to take the matter up

later in September. Spencer Garrett requested a copy for his
review,

The Board discussed a memo from Town Administrator Kelley Collins
re: Earth Excavation - Administration of the regulation. Tim
Seeger outlined the law as it has been amended. This requires
that the Planning Board appoint a regulator. After some
discussion it was agreed to table the matter to be taken up when
a full Board is sitting.

Secretary Barbara Elia has announced her retirement effective
August 13, 1998, The Town Administrator has provided the Board
with copy used in the advertisement for the position.

Correspondence

SWRPC - Memo Local Resources Protection - contact Martha
Pinello to establish the status of her application.

Luncheon Meeting Re: Community Vision 6/12 - no
action taken

Misc Publications

Minutes March 5, 1998 - Carol Smith has read and initialed these.
Tabled until the Board can have a quorum.

Minutes May 7, 1998 - Ken Akins made the motion to accept as
presented. Tim Seeger second. So moved unanimously.

David Essex made the motion to adjourn. Ken Akins second. So
moved.

Respectfully submitted
Barbara Elia, Secretary



